
 
 
 
 
 

Letter of Acceptance for the 2023-24 School Year 
 

Dear Families, 
 
We are pleased to offer your child a place at the Carol Schoke Early Childhood Center for the 2023-2024 
school year. In order to secure your child’s placement, please sign and return this Letter of Acceptance by 
email to lweiner@tiwestport.org no later than January 13, 2023. If we are not in receipt of the signed letter 
by this date, you will relinquish your child’s placement and be refunded the $500 deposit. 

 
In early Spring, after 2023-2024 tuition rates are established by the Temple Israel Board of Trustees, you will 
receive an enrollment contract for your child(ren).  

 

These signed contracts, along with the first tuition payment, must be returned by April 28, 2023. In June, we 
will send out required paperwork and forms in preparation for the start of school. The second tuition 
payment, which will have the $500.00 deposit deducted from it, will be due August 1, 2022. 

 
Class assignments will be shared in mid-August. In addition, we ask that all children’s forms be completed 
and emailed or returned to the school office by August 15, 2023. 

 
Thank you for choosing the Carol Schoke Early Childhood Center for your child’s preschool experience. We 
look forward to partnering with you, while providing the very best educational experience for your child. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lindsay Weiner 

Director of Early Childhood Education 

 

Child Name ______________________   

 
 

By signing below, I acknowledge the following: I accept my child’s placement for the 2023-2024 school year at 
the Carol Schoke Early Childhood Center and agree to the policies and procedures set forth on the 
Application and Agreement previously submitted. I understand that Temple Israel reserves the right to cancel 
any class without penalty and that all financial obligations to Temple Israel must be current. 

 

 
Parent 1 Signature ______________________ Print Name ______________________ Date _______  
 
 
Parent 2 Signature ______________________ Print Name ______________________ Date _______  
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